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 Charles Ansdell OBJEMPER2015/5743/P 22/11/2015  17:57:16 In response to the application number 2015/5743/P we would wish to register the following comments.

Overlooking (loss of privacy):

The proposed design involves moving the existing windows outwards to the line of the proposed 

extension across three whole stories.  Regardless of the impact of increased bulking, this means that the 

first and second floor windows of the proposed extension will directly overlook the glass roof on the 

sitting room of 62a Pilgrim's Lane, leading to loss of privacy.  

Noise in use:

The stated reason for the proposed construction is to put in place new bathrooms across three different 

stories.  

The proposed location of one of the bathrooms would be directly adjacent to our bedroom.  When we 

purchased the property in 2007, we subsequently changed the internal layout in 2008 to place the 

bedroom beyond the adjoining wall to minimise any noise from 64 Pilgrim’s Lane (and likewise from 

62 Pilgrim's Lane into 64 Pilgrim's Lane).  

If the proposed extension were carried out, it would have a direct impact on the amounts of noise both 

through the specific impact of the plumbing, pumps and showers associated with bathrooms.  

This would have a significant impact on our quality of life (and sleep) as this bathroom would be next 

to our heads.

62A Pilgrims Lane
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